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OTT, 20 November, 1953. 

Dr. K. Kay, 
Occupational Health Laboratory, 
Departr7ent of National Health and Welfare, 
200 Kent St., 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Sir, 

The Canadian Wildlife Service is at present making 
a study of the effects of industrial and other pollution on 
wildlife throughout Canada. 

We understand that you possess information, which 
would be valuable for our purpose, on the effects of arsenic 
discharged from roast stacks by the gold mines in the Yellow- 
knife area in the Northwest Territories. Would it be possible 
for you to let us have copies of reports on that subject, or 
summaries of references in the reports to the effects of the 
arsenic on mammals, birds and fish in the area? 

Yours truly, 

for W. Winston Mair, 
Chief. 


